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ABERDEEN CITY LICENSING BOARD 
LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 
STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY REVIEW 
 
The Licensing Board must publish a statement of their policy with respect to the 
exercise of their functions every three years.   The Board must have regard to the 
Licensing Policy statement in exercising their functions under the above Act.   The 
next publication must be completed before the 30 November 2010. 
 
Before publishing their statement the Board must consult the local licensing forum 
and such other persons as the Board thinks appropriate. 
 
You have been identified as an appropriate consultee.   The draft policy can be found 
at http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/Licences/licensing/lic_LiquorInfo.asp and any 
response can be made to licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk or to Licensing at the 
above address. 
 
Should you require a hard copy of the draft policy please contact 01224 522377.   
The document is quite lengthy and it would be helpful if such requests were kept to a 
minimum. 
 
Please note that the proposed changes to the Policy are highlighted in yellow. 
 
The last date for responses is Friday 8 October 2010. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Eric W J Anderson 
Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board 


